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DESCRIPTION
The smoke that comes from a cigarette's burning end and the
smoke that smokers exhale together are called secondhand
smoke. There are more than 7,000 compounds in secondhand
smoke. Seventy or so are carcinogenic, and hundreds are
harmful. People who don't smoke are exposed to secondhand
smoke when they inhale smoke from burning tobacco products
or smoke exhaled by smokers.

The only method to completely protect people from secondhand
smoke exposure is through the implementation of
comprehensive smoke free regulations and laws in all workplaces
and public spaces without exception. Comprehensive smoke free
legislation and practices can also assist smokers in quitting and
discourage young people from taking up the habit.

For many individuals, the workplace is a significant source of
SHS exposure. Federal agencies in charge of workplace health
and safety, such as the Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) and the National Institute for
Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH), acknowledge that
there are no known safe levels of SHS exposure and advice that
exposures be lowered to the lowest possible levels [1].

According to the Surgeon General, the only approach to stop
SHS exposure at work is to implement smoke-free workplace
standards. Smokers must be kept apart from non-smokers, the
air must be cleaned, and the building must be ventilated in
order to prevent exposure [2]. In addition to safeguarding non-
smokers, workplace smoking bans may also persuade those who
do so to cut back or even give up their habit.

In public areas where smoking is permitted, including some
restaurants, shopping centres, public transportation, parks, and
schools, anybody can be exposed to SHS. The Surgeon General
advises choosing smoke-free establishments and informing
proprietors of establishments that are not smoke-free that SHS is
bad  for  the  healthly  people. A particular  area  of  concern  is
where kids frequent public spaces. Ensure that the day-care
facilities and schools  where their children  attend are smoke-free
[3]. Although some companies might be reluctant to prohibit

smoking, there isn't any concrete proof that doing so will harm
their bottom line.

One of  the  most crucial things  person  can do for their family's
health is to  make their  home  smoke-free.  Any  family  member
could experience SHS-related health issues. The poisons in SHS
are particularly sensitive to children's developing bodies [4]. And
consider this: we spend the majority of our time at home. A
smoke-free  home is  safer  for their  loved ones, visitors, and even
pets.

Numerous professional medical organizations have been striving
to persuade people to make their homes and cars smoke-free in
response to this reality. Even some towns and states have
regulations against smoking in vehicles when transporting
people who are under a specific age or weight. Additionally,
smoking is prohibited on the grounds of many establishments,
including hospitals, malls, schools, and colleges, as well as in
their parking lots.

Every time they see a child career, healthcare professionals
should emphasize and support heart-healthy practices, as well as
encourage parents and caregivers to give up smoking for the sake
of both their own and their child's health [5]. Mass media
campaigns, cigarette price increases, including those brought on
by tax increases, school-based policies and programs, and
changes to smoke-free laws at the state or local level are all
effective interventions for lowering the initiation, prevalence,
and intensity of smoking among youth and young adults. They
may also significantly lower SHS exposure. The evidence cited in
this assertion supports the need for a strong public health
strategy that includes a zero-tolerance approach to child SHS
exposure.
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